
 

 

 

Foxton Primary School 

Open  Evening Year R 

5th November 2018 

www.foxtonprimary.co.uk 

We would like to invite you to a new Reception 

parent evening.  You will have the opportunity 

to visit the school, discuss what Foxton has to 

offer and induction arrangements for  

September 2019 

Time: 

6.00pm– 7.00pm 
 

To register your interest  

please contact the school on 01223 712447 or 

email office@foxton.cambs.sch.uk 

We look forward to welcoming you 


